
Welcome to Year 1

We are so proud of how the children are
selttling into our year 1 classrooms. They

have shown resilience and bravery in their
learning and working with new friends. We

are using continous provision as a key
part of the childrens learning and

understanding of new concepts we are
slowly introducing. Thank you parents for

your support so far!



We have been reading the book ‘What We’ll Build’ by Oliver
Jeffers. The children have take part in practical tasks and
writing influenced by the text.







In Maths, we have been using
mastering number to to understand
that numbers are used in different

ways. They can be used:
to describe the quantity in a set

(the cardinal aspect) 
as a label, such as on a bus (the

nominal aspect)
to put things in order (the ordinal

aspect). 
 





In PHSE, we are looking at what
makes us special. We have

been exploring qualites that
make us unique.



PHONICS
We have started our Read, Write Inc phonics programme. The

children are working their way through Set 2 speed sounds.
Please take some time to ask the children what sounds they

haver been learning each week. The repetition and extra
practice at home makes all the difference.





Reminder

1MS  and 1AS
Thursday and Friday

mornings. Please send
your child into school
dressed in their PE kit.

Don’t forget to label
belongings.

PE DAYS


